
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Please support HB 2004. Landlords have all the power in the current market and are using it to 

leverage insane prices as it is. HB 2004 gives month-to-month tenants more stability and the 

ability to focus on other aspects of their lives - without worrying their housing will be pulled out 

from under them for no reason. 

 

As a renter, feeling the squeeze of property management companies is painful and has eaten 

away at any money I make year after year. Please do your part to support renter's rights. 

 

Thank you, 

Cassandra Bibler 

 


